
Significant resurfacing scheme for A26
Frosses Road near Ballymoney

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on the A26 Frosses Road, Ballymoney is due
to commence on Monday 29 July, which will cost almost half a million pounds.

Northern Ireland once again seek
success at Homeless World Cup in
Cardiff

The National Football Stadium at Windsor Park was a fitting setting today to
help send off a squad of 16 players who, this week, will represent Northern
Ireland at the Homeless World Cup in Cardiff City, Wales. The tournament will
run from 27th July – 3rd August.

New Healthcare Assistant job
opportunities for unemployed with
Belfast based Macklin Care Homes

Belfast based Macklin Care Homes is offering unemployed people job
opportunities following completion of a four-week Bridge to Employment
training programme.

Department signs new Modified Planning
Agreement with George Best Belfast
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City Airport

The Department for Infrastructure has signed a new Modified Planning
Agreement with George Best Belfast City Airport which will control operations
at the Airport with immediate effect.

£340,000 resurfacing scheme on
Derrycrew Road, Loughgall

A £340,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Derrycrew Road, Loughgall,
is due to commence on Monday 29 July 2019.
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